
FREE/REDUCED LUNCH APPLICATION & FEE WAIVER

We strongly suggest our families fill out a free/reduced lunch application, even if your
students do not eat school lunch. If your family qualifies, it allows us, as a school, to
receive additional benefits from the state to aid in your student’s education. It also
allows us to offer programs such as CASA, our afterschool program, free to all Walden
students.

Please use the following instructions on how to fill out your free/reduced lunch
application/fee waiver. In order to qualify for a partial or full fee waiver you need to fill
out a free/reduced lunch application.

● After you have completed your students' yearly registration, return to the
homepage and open your student’s profile.

● On the right side of the screen there is a button that says “Free/Reduced Meal
Application”. After you click on that button it will walk you through the
application process.

● You can also pick up a paper copy of the application at the front desk.
● Note: Any applications submitted before July 1st cannot be used to qualify your

student for free/reduced lunches or fees. We will send out an email reminding
families to fill out an application in July.

If you have any questions about free/reduced benefits or qualifications feel free to call
the elementary/middle school at (801) 374-1545 or the high school at (801) 655-5889.
You can also email Bree Goates at registrar@waldenschool.us.


